
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
TO:   Rapid City Public Works Committee 
FROM: Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Engineering Project Administrator 
DATE: March 21, 2002 
 
RE:  Request to set aside and use Out-of-the-Dust Funds to pave a portion 

of an alley. (Project ST02-1204) 
 
We have received a request for Out-of-the-Dust Funds to be set aside for 
approximately 195' of alley surfacing. The amount of Out-of-the-Dust Funds is 
estimated not to exceed $3,000.  
 
The alley is in Block 21 of the Wise Addition as located between Maple Avenue and 
Herman Street; Van Buren and E. Adams Streets.  
 
cc:  File 1204blk21alleywiseaddn 
 Randy Nelson, Engineering Division Manager 

Youth & Family Services, Attn: Susan Fedell, PO Box 2813, Rapid City, SD 57709  
Renner & Sperlich Engr. Co., Attn: Kale R. McNaboe, PE, 616 Sixth St., Rapid City, SD 
57701  

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
Engineering Division 

300 Sixth Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724 

Telephone:  605-394-5377; Ext. 219 
FAX:  605-394-6636 

E-Mail: larry.chilstrom@ci.rapid-city.sd.us 
Larry V. Chilstrom 

Project Administrator 
 

No. PW032702-15 


